
 
 

 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
  

LEMOORE PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the City Council of the City of Lemoore 
that there are two vacancies on the Lemoore Planning Commission as 
the term of one Commissioner expired on December 31, 2019. 
 
This Notice is given pursuant to Government Code, Section 54974 and 
any interested person or group may nominate, for consideration by 
the City Council of the City of Lemoore, persons whose particular 
strengths, background, experience, perspective and talents might 
contribute significantly to efficient and representative policy 
development and administration in the City of Lemoore. 
 
If interested in serving on the Planning Commission, please submit 
your application in person to the City Clerk, City of Lemoore, 711 W. 
Cinnamon Drive, Lemoore, CA  93245 or via email at 
cityclerk@lemoore.com.  Applications will be reviewed continuously 
until the vacancy is filled. 
 
Applications may be accessed from the City website at 
https://lemoore.com/application_for_public_service_appointment/. 
Appointment will be made at the next regular City Council meeting 
after receipt of application. 
 
If you have any questions, please call 924-6744 ext 700. 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  November 1, 2019 
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